
St. Christine’s Religious Education Program 
1295 Main Street 

Marshfield, MA 02050 

(781) 837-0088 

Dear Parent(s): 

As our school year approaches we are looking forward to welcoming everyone back to our Faith 

Formation Program, as well as a special welcome to our new incoming Pre-K, First Grade students and 

second grade students. We are currently in the process of creating our classes for the 2024-2025 school 

year. We are asking ALL families to please fill out the attached registration form to register your family 

for Faith Formation classes. We recognize that it is important for families to attend the Faith Formation 

classes on the same day in our Elementary School  and Middle School program whenever possible, so we 

encourage you to please register early. Our classes will meet as follows: 

Pre-K through Grade 5 

 Sunday   9:30 am – 10:30 am - Pre-school and Kindergarden 

 Sunday   10:30 am – 11:30 am - Grade 1, 3, 4 and 5 

 Monday  4:15 pm – 5:15 pm - Pre-K, Grades 1, 3, 4 and 5 

 Tuesday  4:15 pm – 5:15 pm - Pre-K, Grades 1, 3, 4 and 5 

* Wednesday   4:15 pm – 5:15 pm - Pre-K, Grades 1, 2, 3, 4 and 5 

 

*             Grade 2 classes meet on Wednesday only. 

 

Grades 6 through 8 

 Monday  6:30 pm – 7:30 pm - Grade 6, 7, and 8 

 Tuesday  6:30 pm – 7:30 pm - Grade 6, 7, and 8 

 Wednesday  6:30 pm – 7:30 pm - Grade 6, 7, and 8 

 

Grades 9 & 10 Confirmation 

 Sunday   5:00 pm – 7:00 pm (6:00 pm Mass) 

 

Reregistering each family will allow us to gather all update information including emails, cell phones and 

any other pertinent details for accurate communication.  

Registration and payments can be mailed or dropped off at the rectory. Our fees can be found at the 

bottom of the registration form. No child will be assigned to a class unless we have received payment. 

Please know that if you need any assistance with your tuition please contact us and we can work out any 

payment plan that will help you. You may also use the Parish On-Line Giving Program. Please log into the 

St. Christine’s web site. (www.saintchristines.org), click on On-Line Giving and follow the instructions to 

set up your account. 

We look forward to the coming year and to share in your family’s faith journey with you. 

 

God bless you and keep you, 

Faith Formation Staff 

http://www.saintchristines.org/

